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 Latest in a series of posts on City Government  

Bethlehem residents: 

The April 7, 2020 Bethlehem City Council meeting will be canceled due 
to the developing COVID-19 public health emergency. The City is 
currently working to develop a remote Council meeting system that will 
allow for public comment. 

The next Bethlehem City Council meeting will be April 21, 2020, at 7:00 
PM, and hosted through remote meeting software. The meeting will be 
live-streamed on YouTube and the public will be able to participate in 
the public comment sessions through a call-in phone number. The 
standard five minute time limit will apply to public comment sessions. 

The City is currently developing procedures for remote public comment 
and will distribute instructions to the public as soon as possible. When 
ready, call-in instructions will be posted on the City website, distributed 
to local media, and distributed through select City social media channels. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Regards, 

Robert G. Vidoni, Esq. 

City Clerk 
Offices of City Council 
City of Bethlehem 

Tip o’ the hat! 
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